The Board of Directors of the
Annville Institute/Grace Cove-
nant Ministries (AI/GCM) an-
nounced last week they have
appointed Thomas “Tommy”
Miracle of McKee as the new
leader of the organization.
Tommy has been with Al/
GCM for the past four years.
He has been working with vol-
unteer groups, overseeing the
addition project on Hacker
Gym and the rehabilitation
work on Lincoln Hall. During
the past 12 months, he has tak-
en over some of the leadership
responsibilities and is now the
Manager of Campus Opera-
tions. Tommy is excited about
the future of AI/GCM. He will
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A Time of Transition

Pictured are staff that
have taken on new roles

1) Tommy Miracle , Di-
rector of Campus Opera-
tions and his family, 2)
Jason Elam, Director of
Youth Ministries, and his
family. 3) Yolanda Webb,
our office manager, with
her husband Arvin 4.
Jake and Sharon Moss.
Jake is now Director of
Development.

be concentrating his efforts on
ways that will enhance the or-
ganization’s role in the com-
munity and remaining finan-
cially viable.

Tommy is replacing Jake Moss
who has served as the execu-
tive director of the organiza-
tion for the past 13 years.

Jake will continue working
part time in the area of fund
raising and is grateful for the
opportunity to continue shar-
ing the story of how God is
continuing to bless us through
your support. He will be con-
centrating his efforts with sup-
porters outside of Kentucky.
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Jason Elam, our youth minis-
tries coordinator, will be our
spokesman to supporting
churches within Kentucky. He
is always looking for ways on
how on how to bring the mes-
sage of Christ’s love into the
community.

Yolanda Webb, our faithful
office manager and bookkeep-
er has taken on the additional
responsibility of scheduling all
campus activities.

We thank you for your sup-
port and ask for your prayers
as we take on our new respon-
sibilities.



